
From: Carroll, John
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 

Date: 5/13/2013 6:40:08 PM
Subject: RE: Interest in SC Medical Board

Thanks. I will research the status of the board and reach out to Senator S. Martin's recommendation.

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2013 6:25 PM
To: Carroll, John
Subject: Fw: Interest in SC Medical Board

From: Sen. Shane Martin [mailto:shane@senatormartin.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2013 05:52 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: FW: Interest in SC Medical Board

Katherine,

Will you please get this to Governor Haley for me?

Thanks,

Shane

From: Dan Saad [mailto:drdansaad@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2013 5:05 PM 
To: Shane Martin
Subject: RE: Interest in SC Medical Board

Thanks Senator! Please do.

Best,
Dan

Daniel F. Saad, MD
Board Certified in Pediatric and General Surgery
P a l a d i n P e d i a t r i c S u r g e r y, LLC 
112 Strathmore drive 
greer, sc 29650
Office: (864) 238-0168
Fax: (864) 232-4755

From: shane@senatormartin.com
To: drdansaad@hotmail.com
Subject: RE: Interest in SC Medical Board
Date: Mon, 13 May 2013 16:13:08 -0400

Glad to hear from you. My mother is fine and I am glad your son is getting stronger!

mailto:Carroll,%20John
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:shane@senatormartin.com
mailto:shane@senatormartin.com
mailto:drdansaad@hotmail.com
mailto:drdansaad@hotmail.com
mailto:shane@senatormartin.com
mailto:drdansaad@hotmail.com
mailto:drdansaad@hotmail.com
mailto:shane@senatormartin.com


Do you mind if I forward your email to Governor Haley?

Shane

From: Dan Saad [mailto:drdansaad@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2013 3:41 PM
To: Shane Martin
Subject: Interest in SC Medical Board

Shane,

I hope all is well for you and yours. It is also my hope that your mother fully recovered from her illness a few
months ago.

My son is doing better, but had not returned to school yet. He still needs daily physical therapy and is getting 
stronger each day. Thanks for the prayers and thoughts.

Having been on both sides of the hospital bed, only strengthens my desire to serve on the SC Medical Board. I 
have seen first hand as a surgeon and parent things that perhaps we could improve on to give the people of 
South Carolina the very best, up to date medical care. Please keep me in mind should any positions come
available.

Katie and I were invited to Governor Haley's pool side reception next week. However, I am on call so we will
be unable to attend. We look forward to seeing you soon at future events for her excellence or yourself.

Best,
Dan

Daniel F. Saad, MD
Board Certified in Pediatric and General Surgery
P a l a d i n P e d i a t r i c S u r g e r y, LLC 
112 Strathmore drive 
greer, sc 29650
Office: (864) 238-0168
Fax: (864) 232-4755
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